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Transmittal No. 316 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC  20554 

 

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

The accompanying tariff material, issued by Nevada Bell Telephone Company (NBTC) and 

bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, is sent to you for publication in compliance with the requirements of 

the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  

 

This filing, scheduled to become effective July 18, 2019, consists of the tariff pages as indicated 

on the following check sheets: 

 

Tariff F.C.C. No.   Check Sheet Revision No. 

1 296th  Revised Page 1 

 

In conjunction with the FCC's Second Report and Order in WC Docket No. 17-84 (FCC 18-74) 

released June 8, 2018 (Zero Demand Forbearance), with this filing NBTC will add language that 

provides that it is no longer required to offer certain services in geographic areas where there are 

no customers subscribing to those services and it has received no reasonable requests within the 

prior 30 days.  No existing customers are affected by this filing, nor are any areas affected in 

which NBTC is already providing services to existing customers.  The only change occasioned 

by this tariff filing is that, in the event a potential customer requests one of the affected services 

in an area where NBTC is not already providing the service and has no existing customers, 

NBTC may decline the request for service. 

 

In accordance with Section 61.14, this transmittal letter and associated attachments are being 

filed electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing 

System (ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing procedures.  

  



Wireline Competition Bureau 

Page 2 

July 17, 2019 

 

Payment in the amount of $960.00 has been electronically transmitted to the US Bank in St. 

Louis, Missouri, in accordance with the fee program procedures.  The Form 159 is being 

transmitted electronically via ETFS as a proprietary document.  These actions have been 

committed on the date established as the issued (filed) date as reflected above. 

 

Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Letter, as required under Section 1.773(a)(4) 

of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Susan Kemp, Area Manager – Regulatory 

Relations, 311 S. Akard, 9th Floor, Dallas, Texas 75202, facsimile number (214) 486-8175.  All 

other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to Joshua 

Woodbridge, Director - Regulatory, (202) 457-2139, 1120 20th Street, NW, Suite 1008, 

Washington, DC  20036. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Attachments: Letter 

  Tariff Pages 

   

  
  


